SFC 2 
Hello Parents/Carers, 
I hope you are all well and staying safe. 
Many thanks to those of you who have sent me photographs and comments relating to home learning activities, it is lovely seeing and hearing about what you have been up to so please keep these coming in.
I will be continuing to set work each week relating to the accreditation pathways of each student and this will continue to be posted on your Seesaw accounts. 
If you need to contact me directly, I also have a class email address, and this is SFC2@mayfield.bham.sch.uk
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Pamela Meddings (Class Teacher)

